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Friday 21st June 2019 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy 

reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s 

class will be shared; please ensure you subscribe to this by 

clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving 

notifications of blog entries, please check that you are 

subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s class 

teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what 

your child might be doing in class as well as a way of us 

communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell & Mrs. Westie 

 

A Magical Mass choir at the MAT 

concert! 
Crossdale pupils took to the stage once again on Thursday but this 

time the venue was slightly bigger than our school hall! As the 

children filed into Nottingham’s Albert Hall there was a real buzz of 

excitement in the air and, my goodness, what a treat we were in for. 

With 10 schools represented from across the Trust the children 

created a mass choir whose performances were interspersed with a 

solo song from each school. There was barely a dry in the house 

from Crossdale parents as our children sang ‘Times like These’ 

accompanied by the talented Miss Rodriguez on the charango. The 

finale of ‘This is Me!’ from the mass choir however took the roof off 

as the children very much sang (and danced) their hearts out!  

What a fantastic event to be part of and a huge well done to 

Isabelle W, Isobel D, Izzy P, Ana S, Danny P and Bethany W from Year 

3, Holly D, Toby J, Isobel L, Joel A, Freya M, Ella T, Erin H, Lily M, Maxi 

S, Molly W, Isaac O, Fern G, William F, Poppy W, Olivia K, Eva K and 

Upcoming Events 

June 24th – 28th   

Sports Week; wear sports clothes! 

June 26 

Sports Day; wear PE kit please. 

June 28 

Family Football Night 

July 1 

Year 6 Transition days to SWA 

July 2 

Year 6 Transition days to SWA & whole 

school transition day for years R-5 

July 9 

Summer Performances; approx. 

1.45pm and 6.30pm 

July 10 

Summer Performances; approx. 

1.45pm and 6.30pm 

July 12 

End of year reports home to parents. 

July 17 

Year 6 leavers lunch and assembly. 

July 18 

Year 6 leavers BBQ. 

July 19 

End of term. 
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Jacob R-P from Year 4 and William B, Bilal M and Martin N from Year 

5 who all took part; a great achievement!  

NSPCC  
 

Another huge thank 

you to all of the 

children who took part in our sponsored circuit training event a few 

weeks ago! We are very pleased to report that as a school we 

raised over £650 for this very worthwhile charity and once again I 

thank you all for your support! It is so brilliant to see our children 

working hard to contribute to the wider community.    

 

 

 ERASMUS! 
Our staff returned this week 

from their wellbeing course in 

Barcelona brimming with 

ideas and enthusiasm on 

ways to embed everything 

they had learnt into our 

curriculum. From yoga poses 

to breathing techniques, they 

have very much been able to 

add a new dimension to the 

provision here at Crossdale. The wellbeing of our children is of the 

utmost importance and providing them with skills and strategies to 

overcome stresses, anxieties and worries of everyday life is 

something we hope will have a long-lasting impact 

 

  

Sign up for the Crossdale 10k today! 

This year’s event will see Crossdale host 

its 20th 10k race and to celebrate we’d 

like to make it a BIG one!  The date is 

set for Sunday 6th October and we’d 

really like to get a strong school team 

together for the 2.5km fun run – led by 

Mr. Sanders and Mrs. Westie. So… if 

you haven’t done it already, don’t delay and enter today at 

www.crossdale10k.co.uk !  

 

   Keeping our children 

safe. 

Please take a look at our 

safeguarding blog on the school 

website for more information – we 

update this regularly. This month 

we have published a document 

written by the pupils involved in 

EQT digital leaders. Year 6 pupils 

from all school across the Trust get 

together termly to work on current 

and relevant e-safety projects and 

this term’s edition has an 

interesting article on group chats 

which we’d encourage you to 

read.    

Reach for the stars! 

Well done to the children who 

have completed their stamp 

charts over the last couple of 

weeks: 

Year R: Bailey, Henry B, Leo, 

Toby 

Year 1: Danny, Charlotte, Olivia, 

Imogen, Alfie, Clara and Ivy 

Year 2: Orla, Izzy, Blake, Emma, 

Lauren, Madeleine and Ismail. 

Year 3: Peter, Danny, Isabelle 

W, Riley, Isabel D, Rhia, Evelyn, 

Alvy, Woody, Alfie, Izzy P and 

Mason. 

Year 4: Toby, Calum, Jacob 

and Poppy.  

Year 5: Clara, Millie, Joe, 

Charlie B, Amelia, Hannah, 

Charlie P and Ella. 

Year 6:  

Roll of Honour 
 

Please contact the school office, 

preferably by email marked ‘Roll of 

Honour’, if you would like to share 

the achievements of your children 

with the rest of the school 

community. We love to hear about 

what they have been doing 

outside of school! 
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